March 26, 2012

Mayor John Fagot City of Lexington 406 E. 7th Street PO Box 70 Lexington, NE 68850

Cindy Benjamin, President Board of Education Lexington Public Schools 300 S. Washington PO Box 890 Lexington, NE 68850

Dear Mayor and Madam President,

Lexington Community Facilities Agency has received formal notification from the Lexington Community Foundation (LCF) of their intent to provide an amount not to exceed \$3 million, for the purpose of constructing a shared-use recreation facility as an enhancement to the addition at the Lexington Middle School. The LCF requests that the Agency accept the funds and the guarantee of support to construct the facility.

Per the Lexington Middle School and High School Project Construction, Management, and Lease Agreement, the City and School must approve private donations and contributions for facility improvements and enhancements. The Agency requests the City Council and School Board, at their next regularly scheduled meetings, take action in favor of accepting private donations from the LCF for the purpose of constructing a shared-use recreation facility as an enhancement to the addition at the Lexington Middle School.

Upon approval from the City and School, the Agency will provide a written acknowledgement of acceptance of the funds to the LCF.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Erin Heineman

Enstanan

Representative, Lexington Community Facilities Agency



LEXINGTON
COMMUNITY
FACILITIES
AGENCY

300 S. Washington PO Box 890 Lexington, NE 68850